
 

 

March 2019 

Brother Knights: 

Lenten season is here. For us as Knights, this means Fish Frys!   

This year, we are offering either a two or three piece fish dinner; or grilled shrimp tacos.  We 

also start serving at 5pm and are offering the opportunity to pre-order by going to our website 

and using PayPal.  Pre-orders can be ready as early as 4pm for pick-up.  We always are 

grateful for any help with the fish frys and hope to see you there, either as a helper or 

customer…or both! 

I hope you to advantage of this Lenten Season as an opportunity to reflect upon your Catholic 

faith and possibly what being a Knight adds to that faith.  For me, being a Knight allows me an 

opportunity to serve God and my Church in ways I would not be as able to not being a Knight.  

Make an effort to reflect what being a Knight means to you this Lenten season.  Perhaps 

focusing not so much as what you are giving up this Lenten season (beer and ice cream for 

me), but perhaps increasing what you do for the Knights may make a meaningful Lenten 

offering for you this year. 

Vivat Jesus, 

SK David Matocha 
Worthy Grand Knight   
 

 


